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Newsletter of the IYC Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet 
 
 

Marks-Out Work Party, Sunday, October 27 
 
Thanks to Tim Bonniwell and his crew from INVICTUS, the last three marks were hauled 
out today.  The marks, anchors, and lines were pressure-washed, and the lines were 
labeled, coiled and stored in the chapel.  In the process, it was found that two of the lights 
on the marks need to be replaced, one because it got destroyed during what must have 
been a collision with a motor boat, and the other because it was just too old and quit 
working before the end of the season.  Also, we found that the overhead door to the chapel 
is so broken that it doesn’t close any more and needs to be replaced or repaired. 
 
Awards Banquet, Saturday, November 2 
 
The Awards Banquet will take place at the Ithaca Yacht Club.  The bar will open at 6:00, 
the dinner will start at 7:00, and the awards presentation will start at 8:00.  Steve Little will 
be the MC at the awards.  
 
The dinner will be self-catered.  The Cruising Fleet will provide the beer and soft drinks and 
three entrees at a nominal charge of $ 5.00 a person.  There will be a carving station for 
turkey and ham (sorry, prime rib was too expensive), and a vegetarian lasagna.  
 
Skippers and crews should contribute side dishes and desserts. 
 
Please let Fleet Captain Susan Swensen know what dish-to-pass or dessert you decide to 
bring. 
 
This is extremely important so we don’t wind up with a lot of potato salad and no desserts. 
 
Susan’s e-mail address is sswensen@ithaca.edu 
 
See you at the awards. 
 
 
Eberhard Alsen 
CLCF Secretary 
ebalsen@twcny.rr.com 
607-533-4716 
 
 
 
 


